
Class 1 Phonics Monday 22nd February 2021 

Unfortunately I was not able to video the final lesson of last half term. Instead, please 

have a go at this “I spy” game. Remember to add sound buttons to help you segment and 

blend the words. Also look out for the short and long “oo” sound. Remember our 

strategy: sound it out with one version; if that doesn’t sound right, try the other.  

On the second page is an activity around one of our newer sounds which is still proving a 

little tricky: “ear”. Let me know how you get on! 

 



 

 


